Once Upon A Time ...

Dear Parent or Guardian~

Surprise your 8th grader with your favorite baby picture of them in their last middle school yearbook. The cost is \$5.00 for their baby picture to be entered.

- Please send the photograph with your child's name on the back.
- Please make sure their private areas are covered.
- Please note that limited space is available and once it is gone no more baby pictures will be accepted.
- Please return this form with your picture and payment (checks payable to: Baker County Middle School) by November 10, 2022 to:

Rebecca Lambright @ Baker County Middle School

Your eighth grader will be thrilled when they open their 2022-2023 yearbook and see their baby photograph. If you have additional questions, please email me at rebecca.lambright@bakerk12.org.

| Does your child know about their baby | picture? (Please circle | e one) YES or NO | |
|---|-------------------------|------------------|-----|
| Student's Name: | = ui | | |
| Student's Math Teacher: | | | * |
| Parent/Guardian Name: | | | |
| Email: | | | |
| Telephone: | | | |
| - | 8 | | |
| School use only: Paid by Cash Receipt No | , | _ Book No | II. |
| ☐ Check# Na | ame on check: | | |

DO NOT FORGET TO PURCHASE A YEARBOOK!